Town Planning Board Secretariat’s
public services to return to normal

The following is issued on behalf of the Town Planning Board:

Starting from February 18 (Thursday), the Town Planning Board (TPB)
Secretariat's reception counter on the 15th floor of North Point Government
Offices will resume normal service. The opening hours of the reception
counter are 9am to 5.30pm from Monday to Thursday and 9am to 6pm on Friday.
Members of the public can also continue to make enquiries through the
telephone hotline (2231 4810) or email (tpbpd@pland.gov.hk), and can visit
the TPB's website (www.info.gov.hk/tpb) for statutory planning information.

At the same time, the TPB Secretariat appeals to members of the public
visiting its offices to download the "LeaveHomeSafe" mobile app and use the
venue QR code of "LeaveHomeSafe" displayed at the entrances. This is to align
with the arrangement starting from March 1 that members of the public will be
required to use the "LeaveHomeSafe" mobile app before entering government
buildings or offices.
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